
December 4, 2017

For:  Circulation to Members of Council via Circulation List

Dear Mayer Lehman and Members of the Council,

I am writing you today to ask you to stop all proposed feasibility studies 
with regard to a stadium/entertainment facility on our beautiful Barrie 
lakeshore. Protect the environment and respect the people of Barrie by 
leaving us this lovely part of the trail and lakeshore just as it is now.

   Yours respectfully,
   
         Christine Cornu
           




